
 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

 

26th May 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Only one more half term to go until the summer 

holidays!  It has been a busy half term with lots of focus 

on summer sporting events, retreats, GCSE and A-

Level exams and continuing to develop as a school.  

 

It has also been a bit of an emotional rollercoaster with 

significant bereavements that have affected our school 

community.  One thing that is clear is the ability for this 

community to come together and support each other, 

practically and in prayer. 

 

The feedback we have had this half term has been 

overwhelmingly supportive and we thank you for the 

partnership that we have with you.  On this note, we 

will feedback the outcome of the uniform consultation, 

which ended today, with you upon our return from the 

half term break. 

 

This week we had our Year 11 farewell assembly, they 

are now on study leave and information has been sent 

out regarding the arrangements for their revision and 

exams over the coming weeks.  Their approach to their 

exams has been exemplary.  Considering what they 

have endured over the last three years, it is impressive 

to see their focus and dedication to doing well in their 

exams.  

 

We look forward to welcoming all the students back 

on Monday 5th June refreshed and ready to learn. 

 

As ever please do read the notices below. 

 

Have a blessed and restful half term. 

 

 
 

 

Andrew Bull 

Headteacher 

 

 

Lunch Money 

Please check your son/daughter’s balance on Parent 

Mail and if you are in debt ensure that this is paid off 

before we return in June.  The limit for debt is -£7.50. 

 

 

Nearly new uniform  

If any family is willing to donate any uniform to the 

school could they please bring it into reception.  WE 

have a real need for smaller size skirts, smaller jumpers 

and shirt. 

 

Gates 
Please do continue to follow the instructions as displayed 

when approaching the new gates. 

 

CNS Prayer Journey 

Once again here is the link for those of you that wish to 

journey, in prayer, alongside the school during the coming 

week.  
 
 

 
 

Social Media channels 

Please do follow us on Twitter and Instagram to see and hear 

news as it comes from the many activities that the students 

participate in regularly. They are a real place of celebration!  

Both can be found as @cnsluton  
 

Cardinal Newman Catholic School, Reunion for 

Class of 1976: 
On Saturday 3rd June 2023, 7pm - 12pm, at St Margaret's 

of Scotland Social Club, 20a Bolingbroke Road, Luton, LU1 

5JD.  For further details please contact Mary Cleary on 

07882 397167 or John Kelly via johnkellyCNS@gmail.com 

 

Safeguarding at CNS 

The safeguarding section of the school website is 

updated regularly and includes a lot of helpful 

information around current challenges and how we 

manage safeguarding at Cardinal Newman.  We also 

have our key contacts on this page.  To access this 

please follow this link. 
 

 

 

  

https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/catholic-life/prayer-booklets/
mailto:johnkellyCNS@gmail.com
https://www.cardinalnewmanschool.net/home/our-school/safeguarding/


 

“Together towards our Lord through learning, love and faith.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week beginning 5th June 

 
This is Week 2 on the timetable  

Monday 5th June 

GCSE and A-level Exams 

Year 12 Revision Week 

Year 7 Assembly 

Y10 MFL Orals 

KS3 Art Gallery Trip  

Tuesday 6th June 

GCSE and A-level Exams 

Year 12 Revision Week 

Year 8 Assembly 

Y10 MFL Orals 

Legoland STEM trip for Year 7/8 

Girls Year 9 & U16 Rounders 

Wednesday 7th June 

GCSE and A-level Exams 

Year 12 Revision Week 

Year 9 Assembly 

Y10 MFL Orals 

Boys Year 7 & Year 8 Cricket 

Thursday 8th June 

GCSE and A-level Exams 

Year 12 Revision Week 

Year 10 Assembly 

Y10 MFL Orals 

Boys Tennis Year 10  

Tangled feet drama workshop 

Friday 9th June 

GCSE and A-level Exams 

Year 12 Revision Week 

Year 12 Assembly 

Y10 MFL Orals 

Year 9&10 Netball Girls trip leave 

Friday Forum 

Friday Night Detention 

 

 

 
Year 11 in their Final Assembly with Mr Kirby 

 

 
Obligatory shirt signing by everyone! 


